SIX DAYS LEFT FOR THE DISCOUNTED FEE
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The fourth edition of the AronaMen 112.9 Triathlon is on Sunday 27 July. The organizers
are keeping working to guarantee another stunning edition. Once again the interest of Italian
and foreign athletes has been confirmed and more than 600 participants are expected. The race
is open to individuals and relay tams. The start of the individual race is at 6.50 a.m., while 10
minutes later it will be time for the relay team start. And after the race the athletes can join the
final pasta party. Those who do not have the competitive medical clearance for triathlon yet can
ask the organizers to have the visit done in a medical centre near Arona on the Saturday before
the race. Six days are left for the discounted fee. On June 16™ the entry fee will be slightly
increased. Further information on the website

www.aronamen.it

or by emailing

info@aronamen.it

. The AronaMen 112.9 Triathlon is supported by Regione Piemonte and Comune di Arona and
sponsored by Mizuno, Selle San Marco, Orsobianco Dolciaria, Powerbar, Acqua Lurisia, Penta
Power, Aqua Sphere, Nicetto Ponteggi, Caseificio Valle Stura, Ford Azzurra, Pizzeria Aldo,
Café de la Sera; Safety service in the Transition Area is entrusted to C.I.V.l.S, while massages
before and after the race are available thanks to Studio Falcetta. Don’t miss it!



http://www.aronamen.it/
mailto:info@aronamen.it

